
From: Janice Lawson [mailto:JaniceLawson@bankohiocounty.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 10:09 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject:  

Allow those of us who have and are practicing diligent and responsible banking to 
continue serving the customers we know and help in our communities.  Across the board 
rate increases and this special assessment will put a strain on small institutions that are 
already suffering the fallout effects of the downturn in the economy.  I urge the FDIC to 
look for alternative solutions to remain strong and not compound the problem by these 
actions. 

 Janice Lawson 

V.P. 
Bank of Ohio County 

 


